June 13, 1950

lir, Don W, Martin, Manager
Hew Castle County Airport
Wilmington, Delaware

Dear Dong

T appreciated very much you and the other members of the
Comnittee permitting me to sit in on your meetings in
Miami last week, I certainly gained a lot by attending,

If you have the information available, we would appreciate
it very much if you would send us ycur airport charges of
airlines, concessioraires, ete,, also, we would like a copy
of your organization chart if it is not too much trouble,

Ve are looking forward to being your hest at your next
mesting in Fort Worth ‘n October,

with best regards, I anm,
Very truly yours,
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